
 
 

 
 

July 23, 2015 
 
 
 
 
IWPA Circular No.157 of 2015 

 
 

 
 
Dear Members, 
 

 
Comments on the Draft National Renewable Energy Act 2015 –  

Your response is requested on or before 12 noon of 25th July 2015 
 
 
There is another 48 hours for submitting your suggestions on the Draft of National Renewable 
Energy Act 2015 that has been put up on public domain of the MNRE Website www.mnre.gov.in 

 
Your suggestions may be emailed to secretary.general@windpro.org & chairmaniwpa@windpro.org & 
iwpahq@windpro.org in the following attached format by 12 noon of 25th July 2015. 
 
 
Thanking you with Best Wishes & Regards,          

 
 
 
 

For Indian Wind Power Association 
 
 
 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Enclosure: As above                   Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 


